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Happy 
Friendly Reminder: ASPA offices will be CLOSED on

Monday, July 3rd and Tuesday, July 4th, 2023!
Have a safe holiday weekend.

Health Choice will be notified by
ASPA when you have Opted in for the

plan. They are doing their
credentialing in house now, and they

will be assigning effective dates.
Please do not see Health Choice

Members until you receive
conformation from Health Choice

and their effective date. 

Strategic Partners: 

Health Choice News: 

World Trade Center:
World Trade Center Health Program
has increased the reimbursements

from 80% of any maximum
allowable rate specified by federal

fee schedule to 100%. If you are
interested in participating please

contact Karen Ellington at
karen@azspa.com for an opt In form.

We would love to give a warm
welcome to our most recent

Strategic Partner, RPM Medical
Billing! 






Liberty Bell Telco:

Are you looking for solutons to lower
your monthly business expenses?
If your practice has been open for

more than 3 years, it may be time to
review your current telecom services. 

Liberty Bell Telco offers a FREE
telecom review of your current
services at NO CHARGE for ASPA

Members! 
Call Carol Bell at Liberty Telco at

480.212.5102

RPM is your partner for trusted and
affordable medical billing services. 



RPM offers free consultations to all

ASPA Members 



Contact: Josh Ostler
855.577.6633


